
Hello Everyone, 
                                    In early July our Commander resigned his post. Due to health 
conditions of my own, I have not had the time or energy to deal with getting In-
Country Vietnam Veterans back on track. With that behind me I am ready to help 
bring In-Country Vietnam Veterans back to life. The Covid 19 pandemic has more 
or less put a halt to most of our activities. We have not had a live face to face get 
together since the Christmas party last December. We have had only partial 
success with online meetings (Zoom and Skype). At this point I am at a loss as to 
what we can do to resurrect our organization. I miss seeing and being with all of 
you. None of us are young anymore, and we don’t have the stamina or strength 
we once had. But we need to decide whether we want to pull this association out 
of the mud and march on, or liquidate our assets and give all our funds to charity. 
 
Respectfully, 
    

Roy Martin 
Vice Commander  
In-Country Vietnam Veterans Assoc. 
Roy.Martin481@outlook.com 
8240 N. 59th Dr. 
Glendale AZ 85302 
(623) 826-0377 
 

 
 


